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Estimate to update Yorktown Fire Department Sign 

 

The FD is updating various signage around the building and planning some upgrades.  They’ve 

recently completed a Mural of their patch on the wall which will get lighting to be seen at night.  

The next step is to do an upgrade to the sign in the front, with the thought process that the sign 

will ultimately move to the back with a different sign in the front with a more professional look.  

While they are working on the design and options for the front, they would like to make the 

upgrades to the front sign.  They have the money available in their budget and I would 

recommend updating the sign.   
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